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MERRY 

CHRISTMAS

And a 

Happy 

New 

Year!

It has been a privilege, this year, to help so many of our 

clients navigate the challenging landscape that the 

coronavirus has imposed on us. 

We look forward with optimism to 2021 when the team at R3 

will remain focused on supporting the needs of our clients, 

their employees and their families. 

With our very best wishes to you all for a joyful and peaceful 

holiday.

Happy Christmas from the R3 Team.


